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Memorandum 

To                              UTM Campus Council Chair and Vice-Chair 

                                    Academic Affairs Committee 

 

From:                     Cindy Ferencz Hammond, Deputy Returning Officer 

Date:                        October 6, 2015 

Subject: [By-Election 2015] Declaration of the Winner for the UTM Academic 

Affairs Committee By-Election (Administrative Staff) 

I am pleased to inform you that Ms Renu Kanga Fonseca (Office of the Registrar) has been 

declared elected as the Administrative Staff representative on the UTM Academic Affairs 

Committee (AAC). Ms Fonseca will serve on the AAC until June 30, 2018. 

Details of the election results, including the names of the candidates, are available at: 

http://www.utm.utoronto.ca/governance/elections-2015 

I would like to thank the candidates for participating and everyone who supported the elections 

process. 

Thank you for your ongoing interest in University governance. 

Sincerely, 

Cindy 

-- 

Cindy Ferencz Hammond | Director of Governance 

Assistant Secretary of the Governing Council  

Deputy Returning Officer 
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